
From: Steve Golden
To: Public Comment - PC
Subject: Fwd: Los Altos Veterinary Clinic
Date: Wednesday, July 05, 2023 7:00:53 PM

Steve Golden
Senior Planner
City of Los Altos

Sent from a mobile device. Sorry for any typos and formatting issues. 

From: Woody Demayo <woodydemayo@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 6:34:05 PM
To: Steve Golden <sgolden@losaltosca.gov>
Cc: mbryantneal@yahoo.com <mbryantneal@yahoo.com>
Subject: Los Altos Veterinary Clinic
 
Dear Mr. Golden,
    I am writing to SUPPORT the expansion and variance for the Los Altos Veterinary  Clinic.
My home is directly behind the clinic and likely the closest in proximity to the building due to
the creekline. 
The clinic not only has been a great neighbor, they provide a valuable service to the
community. 
Please forward my support letter to the Planning Commission.

Sincerely,
Woody DeMayo 

Woody DeMayo
DeMayo Restaurant Group
DeMayo LLC
Hungry Hospitality
360 Kiely Blvd. Suite 270
San Jose, Ca 9529
C 650-996-0105 
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